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  It never ceases to amaze me how enthu-

siastic and determined Springfield stu-

dents are towards sport and fitness ac-

tivities. With the support of our dedicat-

ed team of staff,  students travel to oth-

er schools and venues to meet and com-

pete against teams in a wide variety of 

activities. They always try their best and 

make us so proud with their fortitude, 

skills and mutual respect for others.  

This term we will host our own Springfield Sports Festival, where we 

invite other schools to come and join us in a carousel of skills tests. 

Our Friends at MMU and the School Games organisers will send spe-

cialist tutors to lead the activities. We hope to host seven additional 

schools at the event later in May, in what will be a fantastic and fun 

day for all. 

Sports Club continues to grow, with two lunchtime sessions, after-

school club on Tuesday evening and swimming club on a Wednesday. 

All clubs are very popular and well attended. Our next development is 

to embed healthy lifestyle activities at lunchtimes for those who 

would like to play games. The Sports Leaders are ready to deliver fun 

activities. Springfield Sports Department are currently preparing a bid 

for new equipment to support the development of these new activi-

ties during breaks and lunchtimes. 

These strategies, activities and our involve-

ment in the events and tournaments will 

help our future bid for  the  Sainsbury’s 

Schools Games Gold Award for Physical 

Education 2017-18. 

 Sports Department & PE 

Springfield  School contin-

ues to deliver a rich  pro-

gramme of sporting activ-

ities and events through-

out the year.  We have 

recently entered a Row-

ing Tournament  were the 

boys team won the best 

relay-squad award. 

Springfield students have 

represented Crewe and 

Nantwich in the Regional 

Boccia finals in Liverpool 

this term. We played real-

ly well and received Boc-

cia medals for our team-

work and skill. 

We also won trophies in a 

Football Festival held by 

the Cheshire FA at Moss 

Farm. Springfield entered 

two teams and came 

away with a trophy each! 

The teams looked amaz-

ing in our new kits, which 

were kindly donated by 

Friends of Springfield. 


